Godfrey S. Kobets

Get ready to mark your calendars and spread the good news! [ Our 30 Year Celebration
Luncheon is now set to take place on the rescheduled date of Friday, April 26th, 2024 at
11:30 AM, still at the Rumely Tractor Historic Event Space (1222 W 12th St Ste B,
Kansas City, MO 64101). While unexpected twists led us to this decision, we are turning
it into an opportunity to make our celebration even more extraordinary and unforgettable.

Dear Friends of Benilde Hall,

All the wonderful details you were looking forward to, including our Emcee John Holt, FOX
4 News Reporter and Anchor, Keynote Speaker Willie Mays Aikens, former Kansas City
Royals baseball player and subject of the movie, “The Royal,” ticket prices, and
sponsorship packages, will remain exactly as planned. So, please hold onto your tickets
and sponsorship confirmations if you have them already. You may also purchase your
tickets now and secure your sponsorships early.

Amidst our excitement, we acknowledge that life sometimes brings us moments of
bittersweet reflection. On July 26th, 2023, the Benilde Hall family faced a profound
loss with the passing of our former Executive Director, Kent Jewell. A luminary who
steered our ship from 2006 to 2019, Kent's influence resonates in every corner of our
journey. We are dedicating a special segment of our program to honor his life, ensuring
that his legacy remains alive within our celebrations.

Change often brings new beginnings, and we want to share that we have also been
diligently seeking a new Executive Director to lead Benilde Hall into an exciting new
chapter. Though they will have already been hard at work by then, we will get to introduce
them to the whole community at the event itself, adding an extra layer of excitement to our
celebration!

We could not have come this far without the unwavering support of so many. Every step
you take with us helps the men and Veterans we serve find the healing and hope they
deserve during their most challenging moments.

With hearts full of gratitude and positivity, we will set our sights on April 26th, 2024, a day
that promises not just a celebration of the past, but a spirited embrace of the vibrant future
we are building together.

Sincerely,

The Benilde Hall Team
info@mail.benildehall.org

(816) 842-5836
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